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I would like to urge lawmakers to not pass this bill. There are ample laws on the 
books (that some would and should argue are unconstitutional as it is) to protect 
against what this bill claims. We don't need more laws - we need more enforcement of
the laws in place. If there were, Lewiston would not have happened. This bill is just a 
grab for guns in keeping with left leaning rhetoric and would only serve to do more 
harm to law abiding citizens than good.


